
  
 
 
 

26 April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am pleased to confirm that your child has secured a place on the Paris trip on 15-19 February 
2024. 
 
Outlined below are the required instalments and dates payments are required to be made via 
Parentpay.  
  

Payment Date Amount 

5th May (Non refundable deposit) £100 

30th June £200 

22nd September £260 

10th November  £200 

TOTAL £760 

   
The non refundable deposit payment will be on ParentPay and once received, will be considered 
as your authority for St Nicholas Catholic High School to book your child’s place on the trip and 
full acceptance of the booking/insurance terms. The school’s travel insurance policy can be found 
on the school website.   
 
The payment item on ParentPay will also be taken as consent that you have read and adhere to 
the guidance for school trips document attached. 
 
All participants on the trip will require a valid British passport and an Individual European Health 
Insurance Card. Current EHIC are valid as long as they are in date and can be used when traveling 
to the EU. You only need to apply for the new Global Health Insurance Card (GHIC) when you 
current EHIC card expires. Both cards offer equivalent protection for emergency and medically 
necessary healthcare cards. The new GHIC is free to obtain from the official GHIC website. For 
more information and to apply, visit; https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-
abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/ 
  
Thank you for your support in allowing this valuable learning experience to take place. If you do 
not wish to take up this offer of a place, please contact me by 9am on Tuesday 2 May so we can 
offer the opportunity to someone else. 
 
Furthermore, if you wish to discuss any information within this letter or if you have any concerns 
or issues regarding payment deadlines, please contact me in the first instance at j.petts@st-
nicholas.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs V McEvoy and Mrs Petts 
Trip Organisers 
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